
  
 

           Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie O’Connor Realtors, is 
pleased to announce that Upper Saddle River resident Tara Strobert 
Nolan has joined the firm’s Saddle River group as a Sales 
Associate. 
 
 Although having recently earned her real estate license, 
Tara is not new to real estate.  She previously worked in leasing 
and also gained valuable experience through buying and selling 
several homes of her own.  Tara’s personal experiences and 
successes led her to pursue her longtime hobby and passion for real 
estate.  

 
Tara’s previous career as an Office Manager and her Fine Arts background are 

valuable assets to her clients.  Her attention to detail and organizational skills take the 
stress out of the buying and selling process.  Her clients also appreciate Tara’s outgoing 
and honest personality. 
 
 A parent of three children and area resident, Tara also understands the importance 
of choosing the right community and becoming knowledgeable about local school 
systems. Her children attend the Upper Saddle River schools. Tara and her family are 
also Parishioners of Church of the Presentation.  
  

Tara Strobert Nolan looks forward to putting her talents to work for her friends 
and neighbors in the Saddle River Valley and the surrounding towns. She can be reached 
at Terrie O’Connor Realtors, Saddle River at (201) 934-4900. 


